
Submitter: Trish Backsen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SJR26 

NO vote on SJR 26. Why does the legislature always try to overturn the will of the 

voters. Every time something is voted in, then it seems like a challenge for legislature 

to try to find a work around!  It is getting really frustrating! It is time for the Oregon 

government to live within its means! The rest of us have to!! You have increased 

taxes every time you are in a legislative session. You forced the CAT tax onto small 

businesses and it was supposed to fix our educational system. Well, just throwing 

money into a bottomless pit isn't working! Our state is one of the highest for taxation 

and lowest for educational competence! Time to look in a different direction. People 

can utilize the kicker refund more effectively than the government can!! 


